
NOTE FOR POSTSECONDARY INSTITUTIONS:  The U.S. Department of 
Education's Section 504 regulation applies to postsecondary educational 
institutions that receive federal financial assistance from the U.S. Department of 
Education.  As a postsecondary entity, Subpart E of the Section 504 regulation 
would be applicable, but not Subpart D.  A postsecondary recipient of federal 
financial assistance that employs 15 or more persons must designate at least 
one person to coordinate their Section 504 compliance efforts.  Services for 
students with disabilities at the postsecondary level are "academic adjustments" 
or "auxiliary aids or services" as reflected in the Section 504 regulation.  
“Reasonable accommodations" is a term that is used in the employment context. 
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